
to the 3rd Newsletter 
of the Gigging-4-Living 
Project!

Welcome

We have already completed 18 months of the 
project and we want to bring you up to date 
with all the latest news and updated from our 
project team!

Our work so far!

The partners are very motivated and proud 
of the work developed so far! In the next six 
months of the project, we will be finalising the 
work on our EduZines and Infographics and 
launching national piloting activities to test 
the education materials we have developed 
with dancers, actors, and musicians in our 
countries.

To prepare for this final 6 months in the 
project, Gigging-4-Living partners have 
worked over the summer months and 
into autumn to finalise the EduZines and 
Infographics in English. These materials are 
now being uploaded to the project MOOC for 
testing with dancers, actors, and musicians in 
each partner country. 

At the same time, partners from Portugal, 
Denmark, Spain, Czech Republic, Germany, 
and Cyprus are translating these educational 
materials in their national languages, to 
support the piloting of these resources with 
performing artists in their countries!

From 17th until 21st October 2022, 21 
performing artists – dancers, actors, and 
musicians – participated in transnational 
training in Malta. 

Hosted by the Malta College of Arts Science 
and Technology (MCAST), these artists took 
part in workshops to test the educational 
materials and to share their experiences of 
being performing artists in the digital age. 
To support this, performing artists took part 
in a workshop on social media skills, and 
then collaborated to produce a short video to 
capture how they feel practicing their craft in 
the digital world. This was a very engaging 
and worthwhile training event. 

Transnational Training in 
Malta!

Get Involved!
To gain access to our Gigging-4-Living training 
materials for dancers, actors and musicians, 
or to learn more about our local training plans, 
please visit: https://www.giggin4livingmooc.eu/ 
and contact your local partner today! 
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